
P.O. Box 17126, Austin, TX 78760-7126
Phone 1-800-375-8375

www.texasdisposal.com

September 23, 2011

 

Dear Springwoods Residents,

Several residents have contacted TDS Customer Care representatives with questions and concerns regarding information they have received from 
the City of Austin about your options for solid waste collection and recycling services after September 30, 2011. I have attached a copy of today’s 
letter and its attachments from our TDS General Counsel to City of Austin sta! challenging the City’s written and verbal statements which we 
believe have caused the confusion and frustration expressed by residents over the past few days. I hope this letter and the attached letter will 
address any concerns you may have and allow you the time needed to make an informed decision as to whom you would like to be your service 
provider.

You can rest assured that TDS will continue to o!er each resident the same quality services to which you have become accustomed, until you notify 
TDS that you wish to terminate those services to your residence or until December 31, 2012, whichever occurs sooner.

Simply stated, the choice is yours as to who will provide your solid waste collection and recycling services. The City cannot force you to use or to pay 
for their solid waste collection and recycling services until January 1, 2013. However, if you prefer to convert your service from TDS to the City earlier 
than that, all you have to do is contact TDS to terminate service and the City of Austin to begin servicing your account. Those few residents who have 
called TDS to terminate their service, after telling TDS representatives that they were told by City representatives that they would be charged the 
City’s full service charge beginning next month even if they continue to be serviced by TDS and pay the TDS rate, hopefully will consider the facts 
and the protection they enjoy under state law and reconsider that decision. We hope that no residents will allow the City to intimidate them into 
changing service providers unnecessarily.

Please note the di!erence in the solid waste cart size for standard service provided by TDS (96 gallon) and the City of Austin (64 gallon). It is 
important to also note that TDS will collect up to three additional bags of solid waste each collection day at no additional charge, while the City 
charges $4.00 per bag with an “extra garbage sticker” and $8.00 per bag without a City sticker.

We hope you will consider the quality of service you have received from TDS in the past, as well as the signi"cant investment TDS has made over the 
past year to purchase and deliver containers and to provide Springwoods residents the three cart service. We also hope you will allow TDS to recoup 
its investment and to continue to be your service provider. Please feel free to access our website (www.texasdisposal.com) or to contact me or one 
of our TDS Customer Care representatives to answer any question.

Sincerely,

Bob Gregory 
Chairman and CEO 
Texas Disposal Systems


















